
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: October 15, 2015 Bulletin #: K-47-15 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Non-Mandatory Statewide Agreement # 01-15-65-60 for Unit-dose 
Repackaging of Pharmaceuticals 

This Broadcast Bulletin announces a Non-Mandatory Statewide Agreement with Safecor 
Health, LLC effective October 1, 2015 through September 30, 2018. 
 
This Non-Mandatory Statewide Agreement with the vendor Safecor Health, LLC, DGS 
Contract No. 01-15-65-60, is to provide the repackaging of bulk pharmaceuticals to unit-
dose for participating state and local agencies.  
 

• DGS does not guarantee that the pricing through this contract is the lowest price 
available in the market.  

• Participating entities should consider the most cost effective procurement methods 
available when purchasing. 

• This contract does not provide any SB or DVBE incentives. 
• Individual CDCR institutions should follow ordering procedures established by the 

CCHCS procurement office prior to placing any orders through this contract. 
 

•  Access the User Instructions for Non-Mandatory Statewide Contract #01-15-65-60 
here 

• https://www.bidsync.com/DPX?ac=agencycontview&contid=117100 
 
 
Questions or concerns regarding this contract may be addressed to the following contract 
administrator: 

 
Mary Anne Selvage 

(916) 375-4346 
Maryanne.selvage@dgs.ca.gov 
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